
 

GTL/SE/SEC/2019-20 
November 21, 2019 

 
To, 
The Manager, 
Corporate Relations Deptt. 
BSE Ltd. 
 P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
MUMBAI-400001 
Scrip Code:151 
 

To, 
The Secretary, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
MUMBAI - 400 051 
Scrip Code:  5251 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Update under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, We would like to inform that 
an inquiry was conducted by GST Authorities on 19th November, 2019 and 20th November, 
2019 at Vadodara, Bombay and Delhi premises of the Company. 
 
As of Now, No further communication is received from the authorities. Any further 
development in this regards will be updated from time to time, if any. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt and take the same on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Golden Tobacco Limited 
 
 
 
Jaymeen Patel 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
(M. No. ACS – 38601) 


